
 State of California ● Department of Transportation 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

HUM-101 DRAINAGE NORTH PROJECT 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY FOR 

DRAFT INITIAL STUDY & NEGATIVE DECLARATION (IS-ND) 
 

WHAT IS PLANNED 
The California Department of Transportation 
(Caltrans) is proposing to rehabilitate, repair, 
and update drainage systems at 51 locations 
along U.S. 101 between postmiles 56.6, just 
south of the Van Duzen River, to postmile 
137.1, just south of the Klamath River. Work 
would also include repairing and upgrading 
Traffic Management System elements, 
including Changeable Message Signs, at 11 
locations throughout the extent of the project.  

WHAT IS AVAILABLE 
The Draft IS-ND is available online at 
https://tinyurl.com/4pp3peuv or for public 
review and copying at the Caltrans District 1 
office, 1656 Union Street, Eureka CA 95501 by 
appointment Monday through Friday from 8 
a.m. to 5 p.m. Please call (707) 441-5930 to 
make an appointment. Printed copies are also 
available at the Humboldt County Library at 
1313 Third St., Eureka CA 95501, and the 
Orick Post Office, 121147 U.S. 101, Orick, CA 
95555. An electronic version can also be 
requested at (707) 441-5930 or 
Humboldt101DrainageNorth@dot.ca.gov. 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
A Virtual Public Meeting will be held on 
Monday, April 17, 2023, from 6 to 7 PM via 
WebEx at the following link. The meeting may 
also be accessed using the call-in phone 
numbers below. 

https://cadot.webex.com/cadot/j.php?MTID=m

95d5283d8041e2e2439cfdb8be8d1fdf 
Password: pWTQ9yMFG44 
Join by phone:  1-844-992-4726  
Access code: 248 433 04270 

  
 
 
 
SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS 
For individuals with sensory disabilities, this 
document can be made available in Braille, 
large print, or computer disk. To obtain a 
copy in one of these formats, please call or 
write; Myles Cochrane, Public Information 
Officer, Caltrans District 1, P.O. Box 3700, 
Eureka, CA 95502-3700, (707) 445-6312 
(voice phone) or use California Relay 
Service TTY number 711.  

For more information about this project 
please contact David Melendrez, Caltrans 
Project Manager, at (707) 572-0831. 


